
Mark Connors 

From: Mark Connors

Sent: 10 January 2012 10:33

To: Woollard, Jayne

Cc: Anthony Ritch; Daniel Tathum; Gerard Borely; Vandendries, Frans; regulatory

Subject: RE: ICTA Filing - Dedicated Internet Access Services

2012/01/10

Jayne 
  
Thanks for sending the attachments.  I don't see any issues with them. 
  
Also, I've checked LIME's website and the special tariff pages for DIA have been updated to consistently 
show the 9 January effective date, so they too now look okay. 
  
Thanks for your prompt reply and action on those items. 
  
  
....mark 
  
(345) 746-9620 
 

From: Woollard, Jayne [mailto:jayne.woollard@time4lime.com]  

Sent: 10 January 2012 09:16 
To: Mark Connors 

Cc: Anthony Ritch; Daniel Tathum; Gerard Borely; Vandendries, Frans; regulatory 
Subject: Re: ICTA Filing - Dedicated Internet Access Services 

 
Dear Mr. Connors, 
 
Thank you for your email.  The two dates are being corrected this morning to reflect the date '9 
January'.  
 
Please also see attached the documents that were sent to our wholesale customers. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance. 
 
Kindest Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Jayne Woollard 
PA - General Manager
 
D: +1 345 815 3550 
M: +1 345 926 5533 
 
Jayne.Woollard@lime.com 

Cayman Islands 
www.lime.com 
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